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Project Description: The 2017 

Neighborhood Drainage Phase II 

Project consists of drainage 

improvements to seven sites 

throughout the City of Knoxville.  

Work on the sites consist of: 

 Middlebrook Pike at Unaka 
Street to alleviate roadway 
flooding; 

 810 Maryville Pike to 
alleviate roadway flooding; 

 Wood-Smith at McKamey 
Road to alleviate roadway 
flooding; 

 3000 block of Lay Avenue 
to alleviate structure 
flooding; 

 2200 Martha Berry Drive 
to alleviate structure 
flooding; 

 Keeble Avenue at 
Tomlinson Street to 
alleviate structure flooding; 

 6022 Ellesmere Drive to 
add capacity to alleviate 
system flooding. 

 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:  
Bid Opening: October 26, 2017 
Notice to Proceed: February 12, 2018 
Contract Completion Date: August 10, 2018 
 
Current Contract Price: $ 474,409 
 
Engineering Department September 2018 Status: The project is substantially 
complete. 
 
Project Designer: McGill Associates 
Construction Contractor: HS Construction & Excavating, LLC 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer: Robin Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 
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